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       The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership. If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed. 
 
— The Dryject Procedure that was completed on May 3rd was a complete success. LFCC had seventeen (17) member volunteers that moved twenty (20) tons of sand into our greens! This is the third year we have used this process. A Special thank you to all the members that showed up and help make this process go so smoothly.
 
— Membership is encouraged to do more research into the IINVITE Program that gives us the opportunity to play great golf courses, eat at outstanding restaurants, and have benefits at a reduced rate. Would ask our members to refer to the April 17 blast that was sent to the membership. Any questions, please touch base with Richard Page.
 
— With the departure of Dean there were several financial situations that needed to be ironed out. A special thank you to Mike Collins for spending numerous hours working on bringing closure to the entire situation. Great job, Mike!!!
 
—Thank you to Melissa McGougan for planting over 500 flowers at the putting green and #10 tee boxes! Really adds a touch of class and beauty to these areas. Oh yea, I believe her husband, Dan, helped a little!!!  
 
— Special Note: LFCC has only a few upcoming outside tournaments scheduled, giving our membership additional tee times. Thank you to our membership for understanding the need to receive the revenue from these fund-raisers.
 
— During Pro Shop repairs we have established a mobile check-in at the front foyer of the lobby. Special thank you to all that made this transition !  Should be back to normal in just a few more days.
 
— New driving range equipment has been ordered and received to enhance our hitting area. Some items to be installed are replacement distance flags, chipping nets, and yardage posts. Should really help lower our handicap!!!
 
— A new magnetic roller scoreboard has been made by our own Scott Stokley. The scoreboard is easily transportable and looks great! Thanks, Scott!!!!
 
— A special thank you to Jon Huffman for doing such an outstanding job with the transition from Dean to Nick in the middle of such a busy time! We are excited about having Nick “take over”. Great job, Jon!!
 
 
Special Note: It is very important, as we move forward, that all our employees and staff are treated with the highest of respect. The LFCC Board is really happy with our staff and the job they do each day. We would ask all our members to go the extra mile when discussing any situation. Thank you, in advance, for making our employees feel they are special and appreciated!!
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